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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to 

spend time with us and God this morning. We are so glad 

you’re here! 

Update on church app 

We realize getting the church app up and running has taken longer                           

than we expected. We have faced some challenges that we were not                     

expecting. We have been working on the children’s check-in app                           

and it has been a marathon but believe we have it  figured out.                                            

The church app will be our next priority.                                                                                                      

If you have questions contact Terri Weaver. 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request that 

you might have. If any of your contact 

information in the directory is                         

incorrect, please let us know that also. 

Prayers Request 

• Please keep Eastland County Sheriff Deputy David Bosecker’s 
family, friends and colleagues in your prayers. He was killed in the 
line of duty on Friday, July 21st. He served his community through 
law enforcement for 21 years. 

• Pray for all those who have lost loved ones. 
 

Flowers and Fellowship! 

Wouldn’t it be fun to do our holiday centerpieces? Do you cringe 
when you have to pay $25 or more for a simple bud vase at the store? 

If you’d like to learn how to put together a variety of floral                       
arrangements, make corsages and boutonnieres, etc. join us on                      
Saturday,  October 7 here at NorthWest. All materials and flowers will be provided.                     
$45 flower/supply fee. All you need to bring is kitchen/floral shears, a snack, and a card-
board box(es) big enough to take all your arrangements home. Class size is limited because   
flowers for each arrangement have to be ordered in advance. 

To sign up, contact Nancy at 210-416-3312. 



                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our love and sincere condolences to Bob and Anne Harris and family                                                           

in the passing of Eileen Wood.                                                                                                                            

Eileen passed from this earth early Wednesday morning after a long battle with cancer. 

Bob and Anne would like to thank each and every one of you and let you know how much the family 

appreciates every act of kindness shown to Eileen during this time. Your encouragement to her through 

your prayers, the many cards, the meals taken, errands ran, help with doctor visits, and 

so much more has been such a blessing to Eileen and the family.                                                          

Please keep them in your prayers.  

 

Elementary Bible Class 
this Wednesday at 
6:30pm. We will be      
continuing our Walk 

Thru the New Testament by       
studying the book of James                         
together. Text or call Cathy Spain 
at 210-618-3872 with questions. 
Will be praying for your time in the 
Word this week! 

Promotion Sunday                           
September 3 

This is when children and youth will                 
go to their new classes  

No SonShine 

Hour TODAY 

Coming Soon! 

An opportunity to bless the Afghan 
children the Huber’s have been       

ministering. 

We will be collecting bike helmets, 
bike pumps and bike locks to be 
given to the children in August. 

Keep watch for this great          
opportunity to serve these families! 

Our deepest sympathy to Paul 
Cox and all of the family of                                                  

Sandra Nora Cox.                                             
Sandy passed away June 26, 

2023. A celebration of Life will be held 
Saturday, August 5th at 2:00pm at 
Doeppenschmidt Funeral Home in           

Canyon Lake, TX 78133, 1071 FM 2673. 

Sandy did not want flowers, and she did not 
want any donations to be made on her                  
behalf. Please just go out in the world and 
show kindness to others, as she always did. 

Back to School 

Blessing 

August 20th 

ANOTHER CHANCE 

We will be taking 

photos for the 

church directory  

TODAY. Please 

come see us 

then. We need you! 


